
19th May 2023 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers 

Year 6 Events and Dates 2024  

We would like to make sure that Year 6 is a special year for your child by organising unique events and 

trips.  We understand parents/carers prefer as much notice as possible for trips so they can spread the 

cost. 

Knex Challenge Day – paid in full by the school  

The children will work together with Knex construction kits and a STEM ambassador, demonstrating 

their problem solving skills, their imagination, creativity and ingenuity.  

Leaver Hoodie and T-Shirt 

You will be able to order a ‘Leaver Hoodie’, in the size of your choice, for your child.  Order forms will 

go out in the new school year.  

27th June – Warner Bros Studios  

The tour provides an amazing new opportunity to explore the magic of ‘Harry Potter’.  This unique 

walking tour takes you behind-the-scenes and showcases a huge array of beautiful sets, costumes and 

props. 

 

4th July – Legoland 

At Legoland the children can explore the world of mythical creatures, drive their first car, venture on to 

the exhilarating rides and, if the weather permits, the children will be able to play in ‘Drench Towers’.   

 

10th July at 6pm – Production 

The children will be performing to parents, grandparents and other family members. 

 

11th July - Move Up Day.   

Year 6 children do not come to Broom Barns on 11th July as they will be visiting their new secondary 

schools for the day. 

11th July – Parent Consultation  

18th July - Year 6 Leaver’s Party at Hollywood Bowl and McDonalds – paid in full by the school 

We will walk to Hollywood Bowl, for a game of bowling before having lunch in McDonalds and then 

returning to school in the afternoon.   

Last week of term – Party Lunch – paid in full by the school 

We will be providing cheese/tomato and pepperoni pizzas for a class party and if the weather is 

suitable the children may also have a water fight on the school field. 

 

Head:  

Mrs J Currant 

Tel: 

01438 354913  

Broom Barns Primary School  
Homestead Moat, Stevenage, Herts. SG1 1UE   

 
Email:admin@broombarns.herts.sch.uk  

Deputy Head:   

Mrs J Phillips 

Assistant Head: 

 Mrs L Hogan 



 

19th  July at 9am – Leaver’s Assembly 
All parents and grandparents welcome to join us for the Year 6 Leaver’s assembly. 

Coach Cost Changes 
We have looked at many coach companies and provisionally booked the cheapest, but from October 
2022, the “Clean Air or Low emissions zones” increased out to include North & South Circular.  Any 
large vehicles, including coaches, will incur a fee of £100 on entering the zone if it is Euro V or under. 
Due to this, the coach companies have had to increase their prices. 

 
Overall Cost 
The total cost will be £110, this includes; coaches to and from trips, entrance to Warner Bros Studios 
and Legoland, a hoodie and T-shirt. 
 
We will set this up in your Arbor App so you can spread the cost over the year and pay in £10 
instalments 
 
Kind regards 

 

Mrs J Phillips 

Deputy Headteacher & Y6 Class Teacher   

 


